
Prescription drug affordability 
boards, or PDABs, are state-level 
boards that aim to lower 
medication spending for the state.  

But they can cause 
problems for patients.

Payment limits 
are limiting 
patient access. 

TO TREATMENT

How PDABs 
Impede Access 

PDABs limit the 
state’s payment for 
certain medications, 
unintentionally reducing 
treatment options for 
clinicians and patients.

Patients with 
unique needs and 
chronic illnesses 
may have fewer 
treatment options.


